
Notice to all licensees 

March 28, 2022

Re: KDHE COVID-19 Guidelines Updated for Personal Care Services.  

Dear Licensee, 

The KDHE COVID-19 guidance for personal care services has been updated to reflect different 
recommendations for reducing the spread of COVID-19 related to the COVID-19 community levels for 
your area. 

Please click here to view the updated guidance. 

https://www.coronavirus.kdheks.gov/DocumentCenter/View/1048/COVID-19-Guidance-for-Cosmetology-PDF---03-25-2022?bidId=



